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Senator Payne asked:  
 
Could you provide an update on the number of previous CDEP participants who are now on 
DSP? 
 
Answer: 
 
Since 1 July 2009 when the reforms to the CDEP program were implemented, 2,068 previous 
CDEP participants are now on the Disability Support Pension (DSP). These participants 
transferred to DSP from 1 July 2009 progressively to 25 February 2011.   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


